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Project Information 
This project was initiated as a result of routine flooding along Whitehead Road at the crossing with 
Pocosham Creek. Issues include undersized pipe culverts and the lack of designated sidewalks and 
pedestrian accommodations along the roadway. Construction cost for this project is an estimated $5 
million. All necessary easements and right of way have been acquired. 

The proposed improvements will occur on Whitehead Road between Daytona Drive and Greenbank Road 
and consist of replacing the existing culverts under Whitehead Road to adequately convey Pocosham 
Creek, making vertical adjustments to Whitehead Road to facilitate the conveyance of Pocosham Creek, 
and approximately 2,400 linear feet of new sidewalk with ADA ramps and crosswalks, curb and gutter 
along both the east and west sides of Westhead Road, beginning at Greenbank Road and ending at 
Daytona Drive. 

 

 

 

Project Schedule 
Project Assignment: July 2019 (RK&K) 

Survey & Preliminary Design: Completed  

Engineering Design: Completed (RK&K) 

Construction Assignment: Construction anticipated Spring/Summer 2023, estimated time 12 months 

 

 

Whitehead Road Culvert Replacement and Sidewalk Improvements 



Page 2 
 

 

 

 

 

What Happens Next: 
Utility Relocations: 

Will occur before construction starts. 

Public Meetings: 

Before construction begins, a letter will be sent to adjacent property owners to notify them of the 
construction start date. 

Project Duration: 

12 months after start. 

Project Benefits: 

Reduce flooding in area and allow for improved pedestrian access. 

 

 

 
If you have questions or comments about this project, please contact the Department of Public Utilities: 

 

Jian Xu - Capital Projects Manager 

Department of Public Utilities – Stormwater Utility 

(804) 646-1120 

jian.xu@rva.gov 

 
 
Media Contact: 

Rhonda Johnson - Public Information Manager, Sr. 

(804) 646-5463 

Rhonda.Johnson@rva.gov  
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